
Academic Standards and Outcomes Assessment Committee 
January 27, 2022 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Attendees:   A. Auldridge, C. Baer, S. Cameron, C. Hawbecker, J. Luna, M. Martin, A. Miller, 

T. Nedimyer, Dr. Renninger, R. Rohan, Dr. Scheetz, J. Stonestreet 

Excused: J. Suminski 
Minutes submitted by T. Nedimyer 
 

1. Approval of Minutes from Last Meeting 
The October 28th ASOAC meeting minutes were approved as written. 
 

2. Open Issues 
a) Update on SLOA process 

• Met/not met check boxes for success have now been added to the COG and POG 
fillable forms as suggested at the previous ASOAC meeting. Dr. Renninger also 
noted various training videos have been uploaded under SLOA tools on the 
outcomes assessment webpage. 

 
3. New Business 

a) Selection of Academic Programs 
• The group discussed the idea of limiting the number of academic programs that a 

student can be active in at one time. M. Martin stated this issue was brought to 
light as academic advisors found advising students in multiple academic 
programs difficult to navigate. J. Stonestreet noted that she feels advising 
students in multiple programs is confusing for both faculty advisors and students. 
C. Baer stated that he believes the number of academic programs that a student 
can be active in at one time should be better managed, and noted an official 
policy should be developed. Dr. Renninger noted that she reviewed policies from 
other colleges on this topic, and shared them with the group. Dr. Renninger 
further stated that this topic will be discussed at Shared Governance, and if an 
official charge is brought forth, she will work with this committee on drafting an 
official policy. 

 
 

Future Meetings: February 24th @ 2:30pm 
 
 


